
January 22, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Dan Staser 

Brehm Preparatory School 

1245 East Grand 

Carbondale, IL 62901 

 

Dear Mr. Staser: 

 

Per my e-mail message of January 18, 1996, I have enclosed a set of the five FBI documents that 

were released by the Assassination Records Review Board on December 28, 1995. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


